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May 1, 2025 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Due to the duties/tariffs affecting our products, we are announcing an estimated 10% price increase on 
Roofnado brand, Spyder brand, and Sahara brand products in the U.S. market. All orders shipped on or after 
May 31st are subject to the new pricing. Please work with your local sales representative and/or regional sales 
manager on any orders placed before this notice with a requested delivery of after May 31st. Any potential 
changes to the tariffs imposed, i.e. government ending the 90-day hold on additional tariffs, will be addressed 
in an additional price adjustment once we know what those tariffs will be. We will continue to work to keep you 
informed as this situation unfolds. 
 
This increase will be reflected in the total price of the product. Freight will continue to be included in the “per 
roll” pricing. We are preparing new price sheets and will have them to you as soon as possible. Your regional 
manager or local sales representative will be in touch when they are finalized. Until then, please feel free to 
contact us with any questions.  
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
-Sentry Building Innovations Management Team 


